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BARROW VC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Old Row, Barrow, Clitheroe, BB7 9AZ
Telephone: 01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine: 01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
Monday 17th December 2018
Dear Parents, 
A Christmas Carol Theatre Production

The Arty Fact Theatre is visiting school during the afternoon of Tuesday 18th December. They are giving a performance of ‘A Christmas Carol’ for the whole school to enjoy. We ask for donations of £2 from each pupil please to help with costs (cash donation to school please).

Christmas Lunch
Christmas Lunch is on Wednesday 19th December. 

Class Games and Christmas Party Day – Thursday 20th December

We will be holding our Christmas Party Day on Thursday 20th December. The children can come into school in party clothes. The children can bring in board games for the morning session. They will need to bring in a small named plate of party food and a drink for the afternoon party.
Spring Term Extra-Curricular Clubs

Please see the reverse of this letter for dates of extra-curricular clubs.

Out of school club – Spring Term 2019

If you wish to secure a place for your child please complete and return the booking form by Thursday 20th December.
Message from the Head Teacher

It has been my honour to be the Acting Head Teacher at Barrow for the autumn term. I have been impressed by the commitment and dedication of the staff, the wonderful work produced by the amazing pupils and the drive and enthusiasm of the governing body. I have also enjoyed getting to know the parents and would like to thank you for your support. I shall miss working at Barrow VC Primary School as I have enjoyed every moment of my time here.

I have met with Mrs Pay on several occasions and she is looking forward to working with you all over the coming years. I know she will enjoy all that makes Barrow VC Primary School so special. Mrs Pay has a clear vision for the school as it moves forward. Please welcome her as she begins her role on Monday 7th January 2019. 

As I enjoy my last few days in this wonderful school may I take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful and restful Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Yours sincerely,

[image: image4.jpg]



Mrs S Welch

Acting Head Teacher
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